



Email: alex.murphy@ellesmere.com

9th January 2024

Dear Parent,

We are delighted to welcome the Sale Sharks Rugby Development Team to Ellesmere College on 2nd and 3rd April, when they are hosting a Rugby Camp. If you would like to book a place for your child, please do so direct at this link: https://www.rugbycamps.co.uk/

Yours faithfully,



Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

WWW.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School
Registered Charity number 1103049